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SECRETARY OF STATE FOR EXTERNAL RELATIONS

TELEGRAM
RECEIVED
13 364

FROM THE DELEGATION OF BRAZIL AT THE XVII SESSION OF THE GENERAL ASSEMBLY
OF THE UNITED NATIONS-NEW YORK 
ON/9/9/XI/62

CONFIDENTIAL-URGENT 
DNU/DAS/DAC/DOr/DEA/600.(24h)
Question of Cuba. Denuclearization of Latin America.

139 - FRIDAY - 1430hs - In the session in the morning, the Delegates from Canada,
Sweden, and Ghana referred exhaustively to the Brazilian draft about
denuclearization of Latin America and expressed support to the ideas it contains. The
Delegate from Ghana formulated an appeal to the government of Cuba in the sense
to accept the idea of inspection on the part of the United Nations. Given the reticent
attitude, although cordial, of Padilla Nervo, I suggest a gesture together with the
government of Mexico in the sense of obtaining its support to the Brazilian draft.
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